From: Kirsty Payne [mailto:KirstyPayne@taxinstitute.com.au] 

Sent: Wednesday, 8 October 2003 4:52 PM

To: Economics, Committee (SEN)

Subject: Attention: Dr Sarah Bachelard

Dear Dr Bachelard

Inquiry into the International Tax Agreements Amendment Bill 2003

Thank you for the opportunity to make representations to the Senate Economics Committee on the above inquiry.  

The Taxation Institute has no comments to make about the costs and benefits of the agreement with the United Kingdom regarding double taxation.  However, the Institute's only concerns are interpretative, relating to the scope of the Interest Article which creates some confusion over the extent of the exemption from Australian withholding tax on interest payments in respect of a range of financial instruments held by United Kingdom financial institutions.

If you require further comments in this regard please advise.

Yours faithfully,

Kirsty Payne

Tax Policy & Research division

Taxation Institute of Australia <www.taxinstitute.com.au>

Email:  KirstyPayne@taxinstitute.com.au

Tel:    (02) 8223 0011

Fax:    (02) 8223 0099

